

Jim Rodgers
PARKS AND RECREATION DIRECTOR

Memorandum

TO: Dan Gattis, Judge

County Commissioners Williamson County

FROM: Jim Rodgers, Director

Parks and Recreation

DATE: July 14, 2008

RE: Donation for Tree Planting

The Williamson County Parks and Recreation Department is in receipt of a total of \$100.00 for the Memorial Tree Program. The donation is for the tree planting program in memory:

Mr. Charles W. Space

Mr. Space is the father of county employee, Bob Space. A Pecan tree will be planted in the Berry Springs Park in Georgetown on CR 152 in Mr. Space's memory.